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 DISLEY  &  DISTRICT FLOWER CLUB 
 

Newsletter May 2024  
 
 
 

Our demonstrator tonight is Debbie Davies with “Floral Fashions” 
We extend a warm welcome to all visitors. 

 

Bedding Plant Sale tonight 
 
May 
13th  Open Workshop 7pm at High Lane Village Hall “Willow weaving” make a ring and 

turn it into an Obelisk with Heather Bateson. Price £10 for members which includes 
the willow. Please pay Heather tonight. 

 
June 
12th  Club Night. Demonstrator Joanna Davis “Women who changed the world” 
 
26th  Club Canal Boat Lunch is available for bookings tonight. The Judith Mary will travel 

from Whalley Bridge along the canal. Price £26 please make your own way there, if 
you need a lift please speak to Heather. Husbands welcome. Pay Heather tonight if 
possible.  

 
July 
10th  Club Night. Demonstrator Sionedd Hughes “A form of nature”  
 
22nd  Romiley Flower Club Open Demonstration 7.30pm at The Carver Theatre, Marple. 

Julia Lowden with “Out of the Orient” tickets £15. 
 
August 
7th Club Workshop ahead of the Disley & Lymm Horticultural Show at Windlehurst 

Methodist Church. 
 
10th Disley & Lyme Horticultural Society Show at the Disley Amalgamated Sports Club on 

Jacksons Edge Road. 
 
15th  Open Garden, with scones etc at Heather Bateson’s home. More details to follow. 
 
September 
11th  Club Night. Demonstrator Wendy Graveston “Floral magic” 
 
24th Open Workshop 7pm at High Lane Village Hall with Margaret Delany. 
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Club Information 
 

If you can’t fulfil your commitment to the Help Needed Rota then you only need to 

ring Chris Middleton 01625 421737 or email chairman@ddfc.org.uk in time for 

replacements to be found. Thank you. 

 

Sales Table 

If you need anything tonight please ask as we are concentrating on plants sales but 

we can get anything you want out if needed. 

 

Photographs 

Demonstrators will often be happy with people taking photographs however please 

don’t put these photos on Social Media without permission. As you can imagine it is 

hard work to create a demonstration and if it is put onto Social Media after their first 

demonstration of the year it spoils it for everyone else subsequently. Usually, they 

are happy with 1 or a part of 1 arrangement there but please ask first. 
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